November 10. 2020

Dear prospective employer,

Maricris Llagas Nachor worked for our family for 6 years from 2013 to 2019. We are an
expatriate family that moved to HK in 2013 from the United States. In 2019, we had three
children {10, 9 and 4 years) and one more on the way. We offered her fourth contract with

our family as well,

Maricris is hardworking and kind. She was responsible for most of the household chores and
also helping with the children. Maricris also travelled with us when needed. We had a busy
household with a lot of household chores and tasks for the children as they all went to
different schools in Hong Kong. Maricris was always there to help out with a multitude of
tasks and finished everything. She was also flexible and worked well with the other helpers.

Our children loved her very much and they still ask her about her. She has a sunny
personality and our children enjoyed being around her. She was very responsible around the

children,

We do not hesitate to recommend her and please feel free to reach out and call me directly
if needed.
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